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NOTICE OF VACANCY 

QUANG TRI MONUMENT COMMITTEE 
   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Westminster City Council is accepting 
applications for one unscheduled vacancy (member of ARVN/Republic of Vietnam 
Veterans) on the Quang Tri Monument Committee. 

 
The purpose of the Quang Tri Monument Committee is to evaluate and make 

recommendations regarding the overall design, how to best depict the images and 
messages, which units to honor, and the title for the monument; but not determine the 
location for the monument. The 11-member committee is advisory to the City Council. 

 
 Applicants must be Southern California residents, and shall not be a current or 
former elected official or anyone who is controversial in the community. All applicants 
must provide the following documents to be considered: 
 

• A completed application 
• Signed Code of Ethics 
• A copy of a utility bill or other bill with applicant’s name and address* 
• A copy of a driver’s license or state-issued identification card* 

 
Completed applications should be submitted to the City Clerk’s office by 5:30 p.m. 

on Monday, October 4, 2021 for consideration at the October 13, 2021 City Council 
meeting. Late applications may be considered at the Council’s discretion. Applications 
and required documents may be emailed to ecomments@westminster-ca.gov or mailed 
to City of Westminster c/o City Clerk, 8200 Westminster Blvd., Westminster, CA 
92683. 
 
       /s/Abigail Y. Alcala, Assistant City Clerk 
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